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Comments: This proposed project is an idea conceived by a child with a crayon, scribbling ugly scars  across the

natural beauty of the Sandias. The proposed coaster would be disastrous to the wildlife that lives in the area,

adding noise, pollution, and litter to a pristine, irreplaceable forested area. Exemption of EIS and EA

requirements under NEPA would do a disservice to the community that has, for generations, enjoyed this area for

exactly what it is - a tranquil escape from kitschy attractions and cheap thrills. You would invite fury, riots, and

violence to our community should due diligence not be done to at least consider the environmental impact. Do an

EIS - it is the very least this agency can do.


